Home learning - Should you choose to 

Maths – For all year groups. Reception, Year One and Year Two
A great resource is now provided - This is the math’s framework we use in school. 
They have created clips to teach you and the children before completing tasks. 
There is 1 video and 1 task for each day.
This is following our current math’s plans.
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/
Phonics
Phonics play is now free for all - This is particularly useful for Reception and Year 1 
[image: ]

Please know that there is no expectation currently for home learning to be taking place, this is optional - the children will learn during all activities. 
The current computer systems are adjusting to the demands so please be patient. 
Whilst the sun is shining enjoy your gardens if possible.
Children may send emails to their class email address to share things they have done.
Teachers may respond via Marvelous me on a Friday if they are able to. 
badger@stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk               
fox@stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk 
[bookmark: _GoBack]rabbit@stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk 
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Coronavirus Update

In response to the ongoing situation, we have decided to make PhonicsPlay free to use during this period. Children can
use the site at home without their parents needing to subscribe. To access our resources all you need to do is log on
using the following details

Username: march20  Password: home

We are currently very close to completing a new version of the PhonicsPlay site that is accessible on all phones and
tablets. We will therefore also ensure that it is possible for users to freely access this new version of the site (with
apologies in advance for any areas of the site that are not yet fully finished or double checked). The site can be
accessed here: new.phonicsplou couk.

Our aim to ensure that existing subscribers aren't disadvantaged and will seek to make sure that after the school
closures are over and the site returns to normal, that existing subscribers have additional time added to their
subscription.

If you haven't already discovered www.phonicsplaucomics co.uk you may also find these free decodable comics useful
ata time when you can't phusically exchange your children’s decodable reading books.

We wish you good health and all the very best at this stressful time.
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